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Monday 27th June 2022 

 
Dear families, 
  
As we near the end of the summer term we are preparing to say goodbye to the Year 2 children as they move to 
their new Junior schools. We are also going to be saying goodbye to some of our staff who are moving on to new 
adventures too. 
  
After 17 years in the Sandringham family Mrs Hylton is going to become the Deputy Head across Cross Farm and 
Folly Hill Infant Schools. These schools are still within the Kite Trust so Mrs Hylton isn’t going to be very far away.   
  
Mrs Wells is retiring at the end of this term after 7 1/2 years at Sandringham, the last 6 being in our Little Badgers 
Nursery. I am sure that you will join me in wishing her a relaxing retirement which will hopefully also allow her 
time to pop back to see us all too. 
  
Mrs Thomas is not quite ready to say goodbye to Sandringham yet, however in preparation for retirement, she is 
reducing from full time to 2 days a week. We are all delighted that she is still going to be very much part of the 
Sandringham team. 
  
Although Mr Seddon is remaining within the Kite Trust, he is moving to Mytchett Primary to complete his SCITT 
teacher training after 6 years at Sandringham. This is a great opportunity to work within a primary school, 
developing Keystage 2 experience, whilst remaining just up the road from us. 
  
Mrs Deborah Davies from the Twelve15 Kitchen team is going to leaving at the end of this term after an incredible 
24 years of preparing meals for the children of Sandringham. With the youngest of her grandchildren still with us I 
am sure that we will see lots of her in school, just the other side of the serving hatch! 
  
All of our leavers will be greatly missed and I wish them all the very best. Since Sandringham is such a special place 
to be I am confident that they will be all be back regularly to see us all. 
  
I am delighted to be able to announce that we are fully staffed for September and look forward to welcoming Mrs 
Richardson from Newlands Primary School in Yateley and Mrs Lytle from Hale Primary to the team. 
  
You will be notified of your child’s class this Wednesday after moving up day however the staffing structure for the 
academic year is as follows; 
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Nursery 
Ladybirds – Mrs Warner 
Butterflies – Mrs Robinson 
  
Reception 
Hedgehogs – Miss Randles 
Moles – Miss Hardy-Trodd 
  
Year 1  
Owls – Mrs McClelland 
Squirrels – Mrs Lytle 
  
Year 2  
Rabbits – Mrs Jones/Mrs Thomas (1 day) 
Foxes – Mrs Richardson/Mrs Thomas (1 day) 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Money 
Headteacher 
  
 


